

Bristol Police Department

DZB



March 23, 2022

TO:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

FROM:

Kevin M. Lynch, Chief of Police

SUBJECT:

Sgt. Ricardo Mourato for the Bristol Police Department—Request for

One-Day Dancing & Entertainment License for Community Night Out on

the Bristol Town Common—August 17th (rain date—8/24/2022)

Mr. Contente:

Lt. Wozny has reviewed the petitioner's request, and I agree with his recommendation. Please see attached.

Respectfully submitted,

Kevin M. Lynch Chief of Police

KML/jrp

Attachment

STEVEN CONTENTE
STEVEN Administrator

BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND

TOWN COUNCIL

MAR 3 0 2022

MEETING



Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809 TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900



MEMORANDUM

TO

: CHIEF KEVIN M. LYNCH

DATE: 03-23-2022

VIA

:PROPER CHANNELS

FROM

: LIEUTENANT ROMAN WOZNY

SUBJECT: BRISTOL POLICE DEPARTMENT REQUEST FOR ONE-

DAY DANCING AND ENTERTAINMENT LICENSE FOR

COMMUNITY NIGHT OUT EVENT

Sir,

On behalf of the Bristol Police Department, Sergeant Mourato has submitted a request for a one-day Dancing and Entertainment license to hold a "Community Night Out Event" on the Town Common, which will be held on August 17th, 2022 from 5:30pm until 8:30pm. This event will be held to connect with neighbors as they come together to promote police-community partnerships and neighborhood camaraderie. Rain date will be scheduled for August 24th, 2022.

After reviewing this petition, there is no known reason to deny the approval of this event and a one-day dance and entertainment license, provided that all laws and ordinances governing this practice are followed.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Roman Wozny

Lieutenant Roman Wozny